
To whom it may concern 
Dear Sir/Madam 111 
Re: Rail Tunnel! under Blues Point 

I am a resident and owner of a property in Mitchell Street, McMahons Point. 

I would like to submit a request for the route of the tunnel to be moved to the east so 
that it does not run directly under residential properties in Mitchell Street. 

This would place it under commercial building at the highest point of Mitchell Street and 
under a small park between Mitchell and Victoria Street and then run under commercial 
buildings in Victoria Street rather the homes in Chuter Street. 
It would then run under a few houses in Union Street, hut they are on much higher 
ground and therefore the tunnel would be further down. 
It would then run under Shore School where noone lives. 

I would like to be informed where the sites are planned to be to bring rock waste to the 
surface in Blues Point and North Sydney. You may respond to my e-mail. 

Yours faithfully 

THE FOLLOWING IF NOT FOR PUBLICATION ON YOUR WEBSITE 

Malcolm Sainty 
PO Box 795 
NORTH SYDNEY 2059 
malsainty@bigpond.com 

20 June 2016 
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